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To: CVG Airlines and Tenants 

 

From:  Brian Cobb, VP - Customer Experience 

 

Subject: Terminal Baggage Claim Construction Area  

 

Date: May 1, 2017 

 

 

 Effective Monday, May, 1: 

CONSTRUCTION OF NEW BAGGAGE CLAIM OFFICES 

CVG contracted construction personnel will begin build-out of two (2) baggage service offices. 

Construction activity will be ongoing for the next several weeks and located on the west baggage 

claim level. The work area will include a protective barrier and appropriate construction safety signage. 

Work is not expected to disrupt normal bag claim level activities.  

 

Please see the diagram below of the two (2) work zones.  
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